
 
 

 
 

City of Pompano Beach 
 Office of Housing and Urban Improvement 

 
Memorandum No. 17-147 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 
 
 
DATE:       July 10, 2017 
 
TO:       Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
THROUGH:   Mark B. Berman, City Attorney 
 
FROM:       Miriam Carrillo, Director 
 
RE:        Agenda Item – RCMP Agreement #18HL-AG-11-16-XXX – Project # HLMP2018-023  
 
 
The Office of Housing and Urban Improvement applied for and received a $194,000 competitive grant 
from the State of Florida, Division of Emergency Management; provide residential wind mitigation 
retrofit improvements to eligible single family homes in Pompano Beach approved by the Division.  
Using the State’s guidelines, OHUI will be responsible for the implementation, management, 
coordination and facilitation of all aspects related to the wind mitigation retrofit projects approved, 
which will adhere to Florida Statue 553.844 Windstorm Loss Mitigation; Requirement for Roofs and 
Opening Protection.  The attached resolution authorizes acceptance of the grant and signature of the 
State’s contract governing use of the funds. 
 
Please place this item on the July 25, 2017 agenda. 
 
Thank you. 
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